
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, October 4, 2021.   

______ Attention Yearbook Club members: You should have received your notice last week if 

you made the Yearbook Staff.  Today is our first meeting, from 2:50-4:00 in room 219. Come to 

the meeting prepared to share your idea of what this year’s yearbook theme should be.  Also, 

make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 since the activity bus is not up and running yet. 

______6th graders, how are you enjoying being part of the Gateway Community so far? Well to make 

you all even more welcome, ASB is throwing 6th graders a Welcome to Gateway Social! The social will 

be on Thursday, October 14th, and will be at Gateway from 3:00 - 4:30 pm! There will be a DJ, some 

food, games, and loads of fun! This is a 6th-grade celebration only and due to it being after school, 6th 

graders will need a ride home. Tickets will be on sale online via our online payment portal starting today. 

Tickets must be purchased by next Tuesday the 12th.   Tickets are $4 with an ASB card and $6 without. 

Additional money will also be needed if you want to purchase food at the social. We encourage all 6th 

graders to wear their gateway shirts at the social. We are so excited to see you all there! 

______ It is time to start our annual 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee! 8th grade students who join 

the committee will be the first to read and discuss new books in the library and help decide which ones 

will make our Gateway Reads list for next year. Interested students should fill out the Google form 

application on the library webpage. Just click the square tile that says, “Gateway Reads Committee.” 

Meetings will be held the last 15 minutes of lunch each Friday in the library. 

______ The first 7th grade PRIDE club meeting will be on Thursday during 7th grade lunch in room 401. 

_____ If you ride the 5:00 PM Sports Activity bus after practice, please make sure to sign up on 

the list at the Front Desk by 1:00 PM today. 

______ The first Fandom Club meeting will be on Wednesday, October 6th from 3 to 4 PM. 

Students can meet in Mr. Rentko's room, 304, after school.  This is an open club, so you don’t 

need to apply; just show up for the first meeting.   

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character. 

 

 

 

 

 


